Community Action was established on
November 14, 1965 and was incorporated as
Central Pennsylvania Community Action, Inc.
(CPCA) on December 14, 1967.

The organization embarked on providing
services to families and individuals with low to
moderate incomes in Centre and Clearfield
counties.

Today, we have five outreach office locations:
Clearfield, Bellefonte, Houtzdale, Philipsburg
and Aaronsburg. With locations throughout the
two counties, CPCA is able to provide our
programs and services to communities, families
and individuals we support.

Locations

Main Office
207 East Cherry Street

Clearfield, PA 16830
Phone: (814) 765-1551
Toll Free: 800-822-2610

Fax: (814) 765-4306

Bellefonte Office
109 West Bishop Street
Bellefonte, PA 16823
Phone: (814) 355-7501
Fax: (814) 355-0759

Aaronsburg Office
337 E. Aaron Square
Aaronsburg, PA 16820
Phone: (814) 349-5850
Fax: (814) 349-4470

Houtzdale Office
40 Terrace Drive

Philipsburg Office
14 South Front Street

Houtzdale, PA 16651
Phone: (814) 378-5120
Fax: (814) 378-4713

Philipsburg, PA 16866
Phone: (814) 342-0404
Fax: (814) 342-0354
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Helping People.

Changing Lives.

for nearly 50 years.

Funded in part by a grant through the

Department of Community and Economic Development

Our Goal:

To strengthen communities in
Centre and Clearfield counties by
helping families and individuals to
become self-sufficient.

In fact, this is more than our goadl,
it's our mission statement.

This is why we exist.
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Central PA Community Action
offers many programs in each county

we serve, programs which include,
but are not limited to, the following:

Affordable Housing

Housing Rehabilitation

First Time Homebuyer Assistance Program
Home Weatherization Programs
Workforce Training Programs

Medical Transportation Program
Clothing Assistance Programs

Nuftrition Services

Central PA Community Action has been
serving those in need since 1967, that’s 50
yearsin 2017. CPCA has been successful
because of the ability fo assess programs
being offered, and develop new programs
based on the needs of those we serve.



